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Rotary Foundation Minutes are provided by District Foundation Chair, Roger Utnehmer (Oot-name-er). Rotary Foundation Minutes are provided to your club to share with members at weekly meetings and for posting in newsletters and social media.

===========================================================

“This is a Rotary Foundation Minute.
The Rotary year ends on June 31st and with it your opportunity to have contributions to The Rotary Foundation recorded for 2022-23.
The Paul Harris Society is comprised of more than 30,000 Rotarians from 154 countries who make an annual commitment to donate a minimum of $1,000 a year to The Rotary Foundation. Total Paul Harris Society contributions are more than $32 million annually.
Only 40% of Paul Harris Society members have made their minimum annual donation of $1,000. When asked, most members simply do not realize they have not given this year. Nor to many realize the importance to Rotary International of making the annual donations by the end of this Rotary year on June 31st.
If you would like to join The Paul Harris Society or want to complete your annual commitment you can do that by using My Rotary, asking your club Foundation chair or contacting me, Roger Utnehmer, at utnehmer@gmail.com.

This has been a Rotary Foundation Minute.” Thank you.
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